
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR AN VARIANCE APPLICATION OF FENCE HEIGHT 

Village of Bloomfield 

June 6, 2024 

5:00 pm 

N1100 Town Hall Road, Pell Lake, WI 53157 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Bloomfield Zoning Board of Appeals, Walworth 

County, Wisconsin will hold a public hearing at 5:00pm on Thursday, June 6, 2024, at the 

Bloomfield Municipal Center to hear from all interested parties regarding a proposed fence 

height variance.  

 

PROPERTY ADDRESS: W1115 Poplar Rd (&PL 00553). 

 

Copies of the variance application are available for inspection at the Zoning Administrator’s 

office, Bloomfield Town Hall, N1100 Town Hall Road, Pell Lake, WI.  All interested parties are 

invited to attend and provide comments. 

 

Submitted by:  

Candace Kinsch, Zoning Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do Not Publish Below this Line. 

Publish this notice as a Class II publication in the Lake Geneva Regional News on May 23rd  

and May 30th, 2024. 


